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October 19, 2015

Thursday, October 29, 4:00 pm, Center for Science and Social Science Information (CSSSI), 24 hour space, 219
Prospect.

All are welcome to join us for a talk by Graeme Reid, Director of the LGBT Rights Program at Human Rights Watch
and Adjunct Faculty in Women'’s, Gender, and Sexuality Studies at Yale.

The rights of LGBT people remain a highly contested and divisive issue internationally. While significant progress
has been made, many challenges remain. An overview of key trends will be presented.
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